Congratulations

Well done to Evie H, who together with her partner Ellie G (King's Ely), won the annual Easter Pairs golf event at Cambridge Lakes, beating off stiff competition from her brothers and 8 other pairs.





Last Sunday several of the St Faith's girls (Hermi R, Natasha L, Alex R and Grace G) played in the U13 Girls' Eastern Region counties hockey tournament where Cambridgeshire were runners up, narrowly missing out by just a single goal to the eventual winners Bedfordshire.

James CB successfully completed his first flight in a Grob Tutor aircraft at RAF Wittering over the Easter break. He took the controls for the duration of a 1hr flight, whilst being talked through manoeuvres by a qualified pilot. James is now looking forward to more hours in the skies and to eventually gaining his private pilot's licence.



Dr Renwick, mother of Natasha in 6B, ran the London marathon for Shelter on Sunday - her first ever marathon. Shelter support people who struggle with housing and homelessness. Over the Christmas period 125,000 children were homeless in the UK - that's the population of Cambridge. She would be very grateful if people would consider sponsoring her. Please use this link if you are able to help: http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/LuiseWeigel

Congratulations to everyone on these impressive achievements.